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Meet the Team 

RA Teacher - Mr C. Currie  

 

 

Additional Teacher – Miss S. Ahmed 

Teaching Assistants: 

    

                

 

 

Topic Overview & Key Text 

On the Way Home 

This is a story all about a little girl’s journey as she 

walks home. We will learn the story off by heart 

and think carefully about the themes in the 

story. 

We will use the story to help us to learn about 

the different animals that appear such as 

snakes. 

Maths 

 

We will continue thinking carefully about how 

numbers to 10 are made up. We will remember  

some addition facts which are also called 

number bonds. i.e. 5+5=10 

 

We will learn double facts and continue 

investigating odd and even numbers. 

 

Please see the ‘Reception Long Term Plan’ on 

our website for a full list of maths concepts that 

will be taught this year.  

 

Writing 

We will also be practicing writing simple 

sentences that can be read by others. We will 

all learn how to ‘hold a sentence’ as we try to 

write all of the words that we can hear in our 

sentence.  

 

We will use these skills to write fact files about 

different animals in the story. 

 

Reading  

The children will continue learning how to read 

words with ‘special friends’ – digraphs as well as 

treading short sentences and captions. Help your 

child at home by reading with them every 

evening for at least ten minutes. 

 

Please remember the tips that we shared in the 

parent workshop in March. 

  

Linked texts we will be reading 

     
  

 

 
 

Homework 

Your child will take home a book that they can 

read to you. This book will be changed each 

week.  

 

Uniform 

Please can parents make sure that children are 

wearing their full school uniform and to make 

sure they aren’t wearing any jewellery in school. 

 

Thank you 
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